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04/03/2023  12:36:122023/0574/P OBJ Camden Town 

CAAC

The Camden Town CAAC objects to the infilling of the gap between the rear of 85 Camden Street and the 

smaller scale houses on Pratt Street. Gaps such as this one, which allow views into the centre urban blocks, 

the rear of terraces along with glimpses of greenery in gardens, are characteristic of the 19C housing 

development in Camden Town and should be preserved where extant. 

Whilst the current three storey rear extension is of poor quality and has not been constructed in accordance 

with approved plans (windows having already been blocked up in anticipation perhaps of this application) there 

nevertheless remains a reasonable distance between the buildings which this proposal would completely infill.
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